
 

 

 

 

 

At The Willows, we pride ourselves on always demonstrating Safe, Respectful and Responsible 

behaviour. These high expectations of behaviour are explicitly taught through class lessons, at 

Year Level Parades, with reminders during playtime and in all areas of the school. Thank you to 

everyone in our school community for supporting our learners to be Safe, Respectful and 

Responsible. 

 

Back together, taking pride in our school 

It has been a pleasure to see our students back at school, eager and 

ready for a fantastic term. Our Fortnightly focus has been ‘Back 

together, taking pride in our school’. There has been excellent discussion in classes around 

taking pride and the ways we do this each and every day.  Students are being acknowledged for 

their respectful behaviour and striving to make themselves proud. 

 

 

This week in Year 5 we 

discussed the PBL focus, 

“Back together, showing 

pride in our school.” 

 

 We started by talking about how we show pride 

in our school and what it means to be proud. 

Students then completed a “Proud of Me Ice 

Cream” which included information about what 

we are proud of individually, why it is important, 

and how we can achieve our next goal. The 

photo shows some examples of our ice creams. 

 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Year 5 
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End of Term 3 Rewards 

Towards the end of last term we had many successful celebrations, with students across the 

school enjoying time with their teachers and friends to acknowledge their hard work and 

excellent behaviour. Congratulations to all those students who attended. Always a lot of fun at 

reward times.  

 

 


